
Summitt Energy 
100 Milverton Dr – Suite 608,  Mississauga, Ontario, L5R 4H1 
www.summittenergy.ca 1-877-222-9520; fax: 905-366-7045 

VIA E-MAIL AND ONLINE FILING 

January 31, 2017 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 

Re: Giving Effect to the OEB’s Report on the Effectiveness of the Energy 

Consumer Protection Act, 2010 

Issuance of Revised Proposed Consumer Facing Materials OEB File No.: EB-2015-0268 

Summitt Energy Management Inc. (“Summitt”) is writing in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s 
(“Board”) letter dated December 1, 2016 (“Letter”) directing all energy retailers to file a copy of all 
contracts that they intend to use with low volume consumers as of January 31, 2017.  

Please find attached copies of updated contracts Summitt intends to use. 

Yours truly, 

Jeff Donnelly, Licensed Paralegal 
Director, Regulatory Affairs & Compliance 
Chief Privacy Officer, Summitt Energy 
PH: 905-366-7020 | Fax: 905-366-7011 
100 Milverton Dr – Suite 608 | Mississauga | ON | L5R 4H1 
jdonnelly@summittenergy.ca 

Enclosed: Standardized contracts for residential and non-residential low volume consumers. 
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